
 

5800 Fulton Avenue 

Valley Glen, California 91401-4096 

http://www.lavc.edu 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:  Jennifer Borucki, Mgr. Public Relations 
October 24, 2014           (818) 947-2433 / boruckjf@lavc.edu 
 
 

LOS ANGELES VALLEY COLLEGE TO OFFER A 5-WEEK WINTER 
SESSION; CLASSES START JANUARY 5 

 
Over 100 CSU/UC Transferrable Class Sections Available 

 
VALLEY GLEN, CA – Los Angeles Valley College (LAVC) announced that it will offer Winter Session 2015. 
Classes for the five-week session will be held from January 5-February 8. Day and evening classes will begin on 
January 5; Saturday classes will begin on January 10. 
 
“Valley College is pleased to offer a broad selection of general education courses to help students start, continue or 
complete their transfer education to a four-year college or university,” said Dr. Erika Endrijonas, president of Los 
Angeles Valley College. “These courses not only satisfy University of California or California State University 
requirements, but will give our students the opportunity to earn credits towards a transfer associates degree.” 
 
Winter Session 2015 will comprise of over 100 class sections offered a variety of degree-transferrable subjects 
including English, math and communications studies, and vocational education courses in administration of justice, 
child development and nursing. There will also be noncredit ESL course offerings. In addition, the college will offer 
tutoring and library services during selected hours to assist Winter Session students. The Winter Session 2015 
Schedule of Classes is available on the LAVC Web site at www.lavc.edu/schedule.  
 
Priority registration begins October 27, and continuing student registration begins October 30. Current LAVC 
students can find their Winter 2015 registration appointment by logging into the Student Information System at 
www.lavc.edu, and click on “Register for Classes”. To log in, enter their student identification number and pin 
number; select “View Registration Appointment” and then choose “Winter 2015”.  
 
New and returning students will need to apply online at www.lavc.edu/. Online applications for new and returning 
students will be accepted until December 19. In-person applications will only be accepted from individuals who 
have received an add card from the instructor until January 9. 
 
For more information on Los Angeles Valley College, visit its Web site at www.lavc.edu. 
 

# # # 
 
About Los Angeles Valley College 
Los Angeles Valley College is a public two-year college that provides residents of the San Fernando Valley with transfer education, career technical 
education and lifelong learning. Since 1949, Valley College has been meeting the needs of the community by offering associate degrees, courses 
for transferring to a college/university, career training programs. and personal enrichment/lifelong learning courses. Valley College serves the 
communities of Van Nuys, Valley Village, Studio City, Sherman Oaks, Encino, Lake Balboa, Panorama City, Sun Valley, Burbank and beyond. The 
college has approximately 200 full-time faculty and more than 400 part-time instructors serving more than 20,000 students. For more information, 
visit www.lavc.edu.   


